
MINUTES 
WEST NORWALK ASSOCIATION-BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

June 5, 2006 – Norwalk Community College 
 

Directors in attendance:  David Frishkorn, Louis Santos, Joe Sette, Peggy Yff, Joan 
Dane, Ron Paladino, and Jim Forcellina.  Bob Wagman, Director Emeritus 
 
Call to order:  7:45.  Minutes of 5/1/06 approved.  Treasurer’s report showed a 
balance of $1, 655.72 and approved. 
 
Plantings at both sites: Fillow/Hunters and Fillow/Fox Run.  Joe Sette elaborated 
on this issue and the willingness of the owner of 4 Pazzi to finance the plantings 
with appropriate signs advertising the restaurant.  Our position is that the 
neighbors, in the vicinity of the proposed plantings do not want any type of 
advertising.  Thus, we will not avail ourselves of the financial donation from 4 
Pazzi and Peg will send a letter to this effect to the restaurant owner.  Planting 
should begin in September.  Need to recall DPW to remind them to remove the 
asphalt. 
 
Discussion about committees:   
Nominating – TBA   Roads/DPW – J. Hirshfield 
Publicity – J. Dane and Peg  Education/Schools – L. Berger 
P. & Z – L. Santos    Ad Hoc – as needed 
 
New Logo – Prepared by the Art Dept of BMHS.  Will be presented for approval at 
the next meeting. New Brochure – Need to appoint a committee to begin work on 
the production of a new WNA brochure. 
 
Presentation by Bob Wagman – Summarized last Coalition meeting: 1. need to 
preserve property 2. Committee meeting with developers and approved parties  3.  
West Ave. plan needs to be watched!! 
 
Change in calendar year for dues:  Effective January 1, 2007, all WNA dues will 
be on an annual basis for the CALENDAR YEAR. In order to implement this for a 
transition, all dues taken in from September 1, 2006 will be for the calendar year 
2007.  Notification of this change will be through the newsletter.   
 
Discussion:  Member complaint on Huckleberry Lane.  P & Z committee will 
investigate.  Note from resident on Powder Horn Road and the West Norwalk 
Boundary.  Peg will send a note indicating it is within West Norwalk. 
 
Dave, after his retirement from his status as treasurer, volunteered to maintain and 
update our website.                       Adjournment:  9:10 
 
Scribe:  Jim Forcellina 


